
 
 
 
Expressions of Interest are invited for the lease and development of 
Lot 904 Chisham Ave, Kwinana Town Centre. 
 
Expressions of Interest documents are available via email request to 
propertymanagement@kwinana.wa.gov.au 
 
Information on how to respond is provided within the documents. Replies are to be received 
via propertymanagement@kwinana.wa.gov.au prior to 5pm AWST, 21 April 2023. 
 
Any further information may be obtained from Karina on (08) 9439 0260. 
 
There is no obligation on the City to accept any submissions. Canvassing of Councillors or 
City Officers will disqualify applications from further consideration. 
 
Wayne Jack 
Chief Executive Officer  
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